
For the week of 

Hoover  
Happenings



Mrs. Suder’s Third Grade  
Class!

In ELA, we have started diving into our Marine Life unit. The students are 
learning how to evaluate resources, form opinions about specific animals, and 

debate their opinion respectfully. 

In Math, we have finished unit 4: Patterns, Arrays, and Multiples of Ten. We 
will start our next unit on fractions. The students are very eager to start 

learning fractions.

In Social Studies, we are finishing our history unit. Students have learned a lot 
about Native American culture and traditions and how the pioneers got 

started here in Michigan. 





This week we took the spring i-Ready diagnostic for reading. This 
long test takes a lot of patience and perseverance! Next week we will 
have the math diagnostic. We also started our unit on fractions in 
math and dug into some reading and learning about marine life (see 
the chart in the pictures of what we already know and what we have 
questions about). The other pictures show us using our 
Chromebooks to try out a math learning program Hazel Park Schools 
is testing out—Imagine Math.

Mrs. Parmelee’s  
Third Grade Class





This week we got to celebrate our 
wonderful mothers. We painted 
beautiful scenic canvases to show our 
moms how much we appreciate 
them. Thanks for all you do. We love  
you! 

Mrs. Houston’s 
Fourth Grade Class





Ms. Johnson’s Fourth Grade Class
Happy Mother’s Day to our

Fabulous Moms!!!!





Fifth Grade Class

Bonding, and creating these 
last few weeks fun and 
educational is the goal. Our 
morning meeting have been 
exciting in that fact to help us all 
connect and communicate.

Mr. 
LeMere’s



Mrs. 
Bienstock’s 
Fifth Grade 
Class

We have completed our last full 
week of instruction of 5th 
grade! The rest of the school 
year will be wrapping up loose 
ends of instruction, mixing in 
days off for teacher PD, 
Memorial Day, and our two 
days at Fifth Grade Camp, our 
visit to the Junior High School, 
and finally, Promotion Day and 
Clap Out!! Here we 
gooooooooo!





Mrs. Torres  
Steam & Art Class!

4th grade programmed a Star Wars game! We spent the class eating 
a yummy snack and playing our friends’ games. 

I’m so proud of Hoover’s programmers! 




